Caldwell Leslie

Caldwell Leslie & Proctor, PC
725 South Figueroa Street, 31st Floor Los Angeles, CA 90017-5524 Tel 213:629.9040 Fax 213.629.9022 www.caldwell-leslie.com

VIA EMAIL AND JOAN MACK
FIRST-CLASS MAIL mack@caldwell-leslie.com

Matrch 13, 2014

Jerty Wickham, Seniot Hazardous Materials Specialist
ALAMEDA COUNTY HEALTH CARE SERVICES
Environmental Health Services, Envitonmental Protection
1131 Harbot Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Re:  Case File Review for Fuel Leak, Case No. RO0000433 and GeoTracker Global
ID T0600101691, Shell/Sabek Inc., 1230 14t Street Oakland, CA 94607
Caldwell Leslie & Proctor, PC, Change of Address

Dear Mr. Wickham:

I am receipt of yout letter dated March 3, 2014 regarding the case file review by the
Alameda County Envitonmental Health with tegard to the above-referenced site.

Thank you for continuing to copy my office on the correspondence for this site. Please
note that we have moved and we are now located at 725 South Figueroa Street, 31%¢
Floot, Los Angeles, CA 90017-5524. Please send future correspondence to this address
and to the attention of Michael R. Leslie instead of me.

Thank you and please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Very truly youts,
OAN MACK

cC: Michael R. Leslie
Sandra L. Tholen
Alison Mackenzie



